Meadowland Estates Condominium
A Great Place to Live

With spring upon us, the Board of Managers will like to mvite each homeowner to a
Special Meeting.

The purpose of this meeting is to update all of you about the current renovations and
bring some new exciting information to your attenton.

Date: Apul 23 2014

Time: 7:00pm

Place: Rab’s Country Lanes

Address: 1600 Hylan Blvd. S.I, N.Y., 10305

* Refreshments will be available.

Please be advised that work to our grounds are in progress so we ask that you please
refrain with any work to the outside restricted area of your unit until you have heard
from us.

The Home Owners' Association will be painting the entry doots to every unit with the
approved Meadowland Estates colot. A schedule is forthcoming. As soon as we
receive a schedule from the painter, we will advise each of you.

You will be asked to choose a date to have your door painted that is convenient for
you. Homeownets must be home to have their doors painted and dried propetly. We

are asking that you arrange your schedules to fit our time constraints.



Any stickers other than an address sticker must be removed from your doot pror to
having it painted. For those homeowners that have address plaques, it will be
removed & reinstalled by the painter for that professional and finished look. Most of
us have plaques but for those of you who have stickers will be given a choice. You
may leave them on and the painter will paint around them, or you may have them
removed. If you have them removed, you may replace them with new address stickers,
or choose one of the approved door plaques on our website, both at your expense.

The Board is very excited to have you attend this meeting, and look forward to seeing
you all there.

As always, thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Meadowland Estates
Board of Managers



